LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

July 20, 2005

Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 10:30 a.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Linda Lindsey and Rich Laing.  There were no guests.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

06-001 Motion was made by Kim Howell and seconded by Becky Hillard to accept the minutes from the June 16, 2005, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

The SBDM Council reviewed the year-end report to be submitted to Hardin County Board of Education.  After a few additions and corrections the SBDM Council accepted the year-end report by consensus.

The walking trail, playground, and outdoor classroom were discussed.  Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that several trees, shrub and flowerbeds are in the process of being removed.  Most of these have out grown their area or are dying out.  The possibility of a beautification project for the school grounds was discussed.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the cafeteria would receive some additional help in the preparation and serving of our free breakfast program.

Mrs. Lewis moved that the SBDM Council move into closed session.  

The SBDM Council moved out of closed session.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that repairs on our library from water damage should begin on Monday.

Financial reports for June were presented and approved.

The following items were presented to the Council for review:

· Approved copy of Policy #03.02 Wellness Policy

The July 20, 2005, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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